
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 17th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Our year 6 children are really looking forward to their residential next week. They will be 

visiting Lockerbie Manor in Scotland and staying in their new ‘pod’ village. This is the first 

time the school has visited Lockerbie, so we can’t wait to hear all about it upon their return. 

Have a fantastic time year 6! 

A reminder to year 6 parents and carers, children should arrive at school at normal time on 

Monday morning coming in through the hall fire exit door on the Key Stage 1 yard. 

 

Nursery Intake 

It has been lovely to welcome some new children into our nursery this term. As the end of 

their second week draws to a close, Miss Donnelly is delighted with how well they have 

settled in. 

 

Inset Day 

A reminder that next Friday, 24th January, school will be closed to children for an INSET day. 

We will re-open again on Monday 27th January. 

 

Reading Cabin 

Work is well underway on the interior of our reading cabin. Mr McGibbon has been 

extremely busy, behind closed doors, and we are looking forward to sharing the 

transformation with everyone very soon after half-term. Watch out for more information 

about our ‘grand opening’. 

 

 



Breaking News! 

In their history lesson this week, year 6 have been learning about the Viking raid on 

Lindisfarne. They enjoyed working collaboratively to produce some news broadcasts about 

the event, taking on the roles of news reporter, live correspondent and eye-witnesses! 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Charlotte Mackay and Matthew Thompson 

Year 2 Nayssen Evans and Kit James 

Year 3 Caitlin Mills and Henry O’Hagan 

Year 4 Jessica Holmes and Harrison Huddart 

Year 5 Josiah Bianchi and William Swinburn 

Year 6 Emily Anderson and Will Brooks 

 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

Head Teacher awards will return next week. 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

This week’s lunchtime awards go to Charlotte Mackay and Myra Mlilo! 

Well done Charlotte and Myra! 

 

 



Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Gettings  

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Spring Key Dates 

 


